
 

 

Colorado Family Church: New Year's Eve Opportunities 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
December 30, 2023 
 

     

Dear family, 

 

We wanted to let you know about some opportunities to help with 

transitioning well from 2023 to 2024. Last year, we opened up the church 

for prayers and burning our resolutions and reflections from the year and 

for a midnight prayer. The church will still be open for this, but it won't be 

structured like it was last year. Please feel free to use the chapel or prayer 

room, as they are always open and available to you. If you plan to come but 

do not have a code or key to enter, please let us know. 

 

In addition, Family Federation International has invited everyone for a 

"2024 New Year Cheon Shim Won Special Devotional Prayer Vigil" on 

December 31, pm in Korea, which is Sunday, December 31, 4am local time. 

The program will conclude on January 1, 2014 at 1am in Korea, which is 

December 31, 9am local time. 

 

Below are the YouTube links in a few languages: 

 

ENG 

youtube,com/live/YZq6BvMBqmQ?feature=share 

 

日本語 

youtube,com/live/k1q9CqaRUHo?feature=share 

 

한국어 

youtube,com/live/CEjHNWm7ur4?feature=share 



 

 

 

 

FRENCH 

youtube,com/live/pMK8yMRRidU?feature=share  
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